Queensland Government

Cabinet – August 2013
Government response to the Queensland Health Payroll System Commission of Inquiry recommendations
Minister for Science, Information Technology, Innovation and the Arts

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 13 December 2012, Executive Council appointed a Commission of Inquiry “to make a full and careful inquiry, in an open and independent manner, into the implementation of the Queensland Health payroll system. …”.
2. The Honourable Richard Chesterman AO RFD QD opened Queensland Health Payroll System Commission of Inquiry on 1 February 2013.  The Inquiry received 171 exhibits and held 36 days of hearings. 
3. The Final Inquiry Report was released on 6 August 2013 and the Commissioner made four recommendations.
4. Cabinet approved the Queensland Government response to the Queensland Health Payroll System Commission of Inquiry.
5. Attachments
· Queensland Health Payroll System Commission of Inquiry Report
· Queensland Health Payroll System Commission of Inquiry - response to recommendations
